Marius Miklea

From: Brian Eby

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 5:14 PM

To: corporate **Subject:** RZ1157

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am writing to you regarding the re-zoning proposal RZ1157 and the Zoning Amendment Bylaw (5298 Alta Lake Road) No. 2283, 2020.

I am concerned about the impact this project will have on the appearance of Nita Lake and the surrounding area. The beauty of our surroundings is a major reason we live here.

While I am not against development I should say that as long as the bottle necks along highway 99 past function remain unaddressed I am concerned about adding to our traffic issues with additional development.

Thanks for your consideration on this matter

Brian Eby 2437 Los Lenas Place